
         

Beginning the Year Study 

Dear Families, 

 The beginning of a school year can be very exciting! Some of the 

children have not seen their friends the entire summer and have been 

enjoying catching up with them. Our new friends have been getting to 

know their new school family by meeting their new teachers and 

friends. The children have already begun our first study of our new 

curriculum “Beginning the Year”.  

The children will explore the many aspects of school through our 

first study. They have already learned their friends and teachers 

names and what they should do if they feel sad or scared at school. As 

we continue the study we will learn the rules and routines of the 

classroom, along with who works in our school. They will learn how to 

make and keep friends and ways to be part of a group.  

The children will become an important part of our classroom by 

being responsible for a class job each week, which will help build our 

classroom community. The children will also be reviewing ways to care 

for our new materials and each other.  

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to a 

wonderful start to the 2019-2020 school year! 

Thank You,  

Ms. Shannon and Ms. Syasia 

Classroom # 4 


